
Seussical news 

On Thursday 22nd August, the school celebrated our Seuss Spectacular Day to help raise funds for 
the school production of Seussical Jr.  It was exactly that- a spectacular day! Students dressed up 
as their favourite or iconic characters from Dr. Seuss books or wore inspired hairstyles and outfits. 

The students definitely got into the spirit of our upcoming production and looked incredible!! 
 

We would like to say a big thank you to all the parents, carers, students and teachers for their 
help and support throughout the day and in preparation for the upcoming musical. All the 

generous gold coin donations and money raised from the jelly sold are going towards our props 
and costumes for the big night. 

 

  Important dates to remember: 

 Costumes are due to students’ class teachers by the end of this week (except for K-
Kangaroo and 4 Wombat who are Week 7). Please ensure items are placed in a bag with 
your child’s name clearly labelled.  

 Tickets sent home to families -Monday 9th September (Week 8) 
 Whole school Production rehearsal at Kingsgrove North high School -Tuesday 10th 

September (Week 8) 
 Seussical Jr Production night at Kingsgrove North high School- Friday 13th September  

(Week 8) 6pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that ALL students must attend and participate in the production. 

If you would still like to purchase tickets for the production they are available at the office 
(cash payments only) or online on the school website. Some tickets will be available for 

purchase on the night but only cash payments will be accepted. 

 

More information regarding ticket distribution and general information for the night will be sent 
out shortly. Thank you once again and we look forward to the big night-only two weeks away! 

 

Mrs Thompson and Miss Tsaknis 

 


